                                                19/06/18
Dear Parents and Carers,

As you know, Primary 5 pupils are currently learning about ‘Mining’ and as part of this experience, we have arranged a school trip to the National Museum of Mining on Wednesday 20th June 2018. We will leave school at 09:15am and will return at 14:45pm.
The children should come to school with a packed lunch and snack as there are facilities available at the museum to have a picnic. This means we can make the most of spending the day there.  Can pupils also be dressed in school uniform with a light rain jacket and outdoor shoes as we will be spending some time outside on part of the tour.

The cost for discounted admission, workshop and bus for each child is £5.50 per child but I would like to pay for the workshop as my end of year gift to the class, so this will bring the cost down to £4.50 per child.  If you have not already paid, can you please arrange payment on Parents Pay or hand money to the school office.

Many thanks.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Watts
Class Teacher
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